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The Great Lakes are one of the wonders of the world and enjoyed by millions. Would Arizona,
Nevada or Utah approve wind turbines for their portion of the Grand Canyon? Would
Montana approve turbines for Yellowstone? Would California approve wind turbines for
Yosemite? Why in the world would anyone approve wind turbines for a Great Lake….our
Great Lake.

This development has not been fully and satisfactorily tested for environmental concerns that
are shared by the US Fish & Wildlife Service, the National Audubon Society and thousands of
people in Northeast Ohio.

We urge you to require an Environmental Impact Statement prior to the approval of Project
Icebreaker to ensure the health and safety of our Great Lake — Lake Erie.

Take a step back and see the big picture. We have one of the wonders of the world and all the
many benefits that go with it. Please, we urge you – Do not approve the permit.

William Pribe
Sylvania, Ohio
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To the Ohio Power Sitting Board,

I am not a scientist nor an accomplished environmentalist, just a concerned citizen that lives in
Northeast Ohio and would like to address the Windmill Proposal.

Beautiful Lake Erie is a vital, precious resource that belongs to everyone regardless of status
or influence.  The lake is our source of life, if we proceed hastily with these windmills the
consequences are irreversible.  

This proposal saddens me very deeply as we are just beginning to restore the health of the lake
and all the life that depends on it. There is much more to do but I feel this endeavor will be a
major blow for all we have accomplished unless we carefully consider all the possible impacts
this course of action will  create.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this very important matter

Sharon Jaskolka
Westlake, Ohio 44145
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The Great Lakes are one of the wonders of the world and enjoyed by millions. Would Arizona,
Nevada or Utah approve wind turbines for their portion of the Grand Canyon? Would
Montana approve turbines for Yellowstone? Would California approve wind turbines for
Yosemite? Why in the world would anyone approve wind turbines for a Great Lake….our
Great Lake. This development has not been fully and satisfactorily tested for environmental
concerns that are shared by the US Fish & Wildlife Service, the National Audubon Society
and thousands of people in Northeast Ohio. We urge you to require an Environmental Impact
Statement prior to the approval of Project Icebreaker to ensure the health and safety of our
Great Lake — Lake Erie. Take a step back and see the big picture. We have one of the
wonders of the world and all the many benefits that go with it. Please, we urge you – Do not
approve the permit. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Michelle Krueger
Merrillville, Indiana
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